PUBLIC NOTICE

A Public Hearing will be held at the County Council legislative meeting on
January 8, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Elk Room located at the Cecil County
Administration Building, 200 Chesapeake Boulevard, Elkton, MD. 21921. The
purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear comments relating to the County
Executive’s request to the County’s state legislative delegation relating to the
following legislation:

e A request to alter the existing Special Taxing District statute to support
broadband expansion in Cecil County. The changes would permit the
formation of special taxing districts in the entirety of the unincorporated

portion of the County and require at least two- thirds of the property owners
in the area affected to request the district.

For further information contact Al Wein, Director of Administration.

By: Al Wein, Director of Administration

Runs dates 12/19, 12/26



